
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tel 020 7735 4154              Email office@theparkcollege.org           Website www.theparkcollege.org
  

7th June 2023 
 
Dear all,  
 
We are delighted to say that the video that was recorded at college in the Spring term is now 
edited and ready to be shown as part of the Southwark SEND strategy in Action - online 
event this week. The video can be accessed from 9am on Thursday 8th June on the 
following at https://localoffer.southwark.gov.uk/ 
 
We will also send a flyer home for more information and a link on how to access it and other 
videos. It will also be available on YouTube and on our website.  
 
We would like to hold a screening at college to show the video and invite you in to watch it 
together and celebrate with the students next Monday 12th at 2:45-3:15pm. There will be 
light refreshments served. Please do let us know if you are able to attend on the slip below 
or my emailing or ringing the college.   
 
Looking forward to seeing those of you who can make it.   
                                               

   
Catriona Guyler-Kone   
Acting Principal    
__________________________________________________________________  
  
 
Parent/carer name: __________________________  
  
  
I can attend the Screening at the college on 12th June at 2:45pm – 3:15pm    Yes / No  
  
  
Number of people in your family attending the Screening:                         _______  
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